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       March 21, 2018 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re: Case 15-E-0751 – In the Matter of the Value of Distributed Energy Resources. 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

The enclosed tariff leaves issued by Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation (“RG&E”), is 

transmitted for filing in compliance with the New York Public Service Commission’s (the 

"Commission") Order on Phase One Value of Distributed Energy Resources Project Size Cap 

and Related Matters, issued and effective on February 22, 2018 (the “Order”), in the above 

referenced proceedings.  The tariff leaf will become effective on April 1, 2018. 

 

P.S.C. No. 19 - Electric, Schedule for Electric Service 

Leaf No. 160.39.21.4, Revision 3 

 

Purpose of Filing 

RG&E is submitting a further revision to delete duplicate language. 

  

Newspaper Publication 

In accordance with Ordering Clause No. 2, the requirements of Section 66(12)(b) of the Public 

Service Law requiring newspaper publication has been waived.  

 

Company Contacts 

If there are any questions concerning this filing, please call Kathy Grande at (585)771-4514 or 

me at (607)762-8710.  

 Respectfully submitted,

  

 Lori A. Cole 

Enclosures 

 

 

Lori A. Cole 
Manager - Regulatory & Tariffs 
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